
Town of East Haven, CT 

American Disability Act Commission 

 Cancellation Notice 

Thursday, September 17, 2015 
  
 

 

 

 

 

The Town of East Haven American Disability Act Commission hereby 

gives notice that the meeting scheduled to be held Thursday, September 

17, 2015 was cancelled due to a lack of quorum. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Linda S. LaLuna 

Clerk 


